
New Read Write Inc. e-Book Subscription 
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

The main scheme that we use for the teaching of phonics and reading; Read Write Inc., have recently launched 
e-Books that can be accessed through the Oxford Owls website.  This can be found using the following link: 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students  

Your child has been given their own individual login (see attached), which they can use to access e-Books at 
home.   

At the beginning of each half term, teachers will assign your child with a bank of books that are matched to 
their reading ability. These are additional to, and do not replace, the weekly reading book they receive from 
school.  

There is no expectation to read an e-Book every week.  This is an additional resource available to support 
your child’s reading development at home.  Often, e-Books are a great way to motivate reluctant readers! 

Once logged in you will be able to access the assigned books by clicking on the ‘Homework’ section, as 
shown below: 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any additional questions. 

Best wishes, 

Louise Phillips 
Deputy Head Teacher 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students
http://www.lumley-infants.durham.sch.uk/lumley-infant

